
The World Climate Change Conference or COP26  should 

now be in the forefront of our minds.  Changes for YOU? ... Try ONE hour less 
heating per day at ONE degree less for the rest… and wear a vest !   More 

Recycling? ...if ‘it’ is good, clean and undamaged, send it to a charity shop.  

And another bright idea?  Let there be LED Light!... make sure ALL your light 
bulbs are low energy.   Let’s do it together!      (More ideas next month!) 

 

 
             

FOODBANK     please support by leaving items in the basket 

in the  porch.  NO fresh produce, please. 
The Southport Foodbank is now located at 
St Peters Centre. St Peters Road, Birkdale PR8 4BY 
 If you wish to support financially, please send cheques to the 

above address,  or  https://southport.foodbank.org.uk/ 
                     Online to  Sort-code:40-42-30  A/c no. 42087391   

FOOD BANK URGENTLY NEEDS MORE CARRIER BAGS  

BOOK NOW for our church  CHRISTMAS  LUNCH at 

the Golf Club on Sunday December 12th.   Sue & Alan 
need to know your choices and receive your deposit. 
 

The Shewsey Youth Club. 
Over the past few years we have supported the 
youth club attached to St Peters, Everton, as part of 
our commitment to inner city parishes. 
The congregation of All Saints has been most gener-
ous over the years and children of Everton have 
been very grateful.   This year again, we’ll use the 
month of November, to buy Christmas gifts for the    
5-11years age group, many whom will have little over Christmas. Please label 
gifts with Boy or Girl and approx. age. 
This is just one way we can show the love of Jesus to children in the inner city. 
Financial donations to help the Shewsey in their work with young people would 

      also be very welcome. 
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SUNDAY SERVICES    

10:00am  Holy Communion 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Sundays 

                Morning Worship 2
nd

 & 4
th 

 Sundays             

  3:30pm   Holy Communion      2nd Sunday 

  3.30pm   Advent Sunday Service of Light   4th Sunday 

Wednesday 
  9:45am  Church open for prayer 

10:30am Holy Communion (BCP) 

 

https://southport.foodbank.org.uk/


 

 Dear  friends 
 

Last month at the “Time to Remember” service, we gave thanks for the 
fragrant memory of seven lovely people, as due to the pandemic, we 
had been unable to say a final goodbye. 

This month we remember all, who in the military,  paid the supreme 
price of giving their lives that we might live in freedom. As we look back 
over more than 100 years, it seems that conflict never ceases, due to 
mankind's lust and desire for power. 

We still live with the threat of terrorism on our own shores, and are 
thankful to our military and intelligence services who keep us safe. 

It is in these days of uncertainty that one thing remains constant and 
that is the love of God for each one of us. God’s love is given to us in 
his son Jesus Christ. 

As we remember those who in the military who gave their lives for our 
freedom, so we remember God’s love for us in sending Jesus to suffer 
on the cross, in order that we might have freedom from the 
consequences and judgement for our sins. 

Perhaps as we spend personal moments of reflection this month for 
those who have given their lives in the service of country, we need also 
to reflect that Jesus gave his life for our sins on the  cross, that we 
might have eternal life 

        Alan  Buckley,       Lay Minister  
 

Due to the Coronavirus, all special calendar social events, are on hold. 
We will endeavour to keep you updated on changes that might happen, 

subject to Government  and Bishop’s directives. 

Contacts  : 

Revd Fr Tom Carpenter; Priest in charge 01704 538560  
  holytrinitysouthport@gmail.com 

Alan Buckley : Lay Minister 07583 300856   merseyal@gmail.com 

Wardens:         June Foulds            01704 222994 

                        Lesley Mackintosh  07403 653622  

Treasurer & Planned Giving Secretary : Bob Ford 07795 467581 

Hall Bookings : Martin Unwin   01704 530178 
 

N.B. Fr. Tom is always available to offer private prayer, particularly in cases 
of illness, or times of distress.  

For our Prayers . . . . .  
 

Remember all medical workers and scientists as they continue working to 

end the pandemic of Coronavirus. Give thanks for the success of the 
vaccination programme. 

-term treatment.  

 

or being cared for in residential homes.  

loved ones. 

way forward for the Church, and seek to support the congregation at 
present and develop opportunities for mission; and for other church 
members to take up active responsibilities.  

CLIMATE challenges nationally AND world-wide. (COP26)  Pray for the 
part each of us can take in helping turn around threatened disasters.(PTO) 

 

What's  on  in  november 
 

7th   10am   Holy Communion followed by the Wedding Blessing of Bernie  

    and Chris Whittaker 

14th 10am   Remembrance Sunday 

16th   1pm (Tues)  Pies, Peas, Pickles & Poetry, in the lounge. (need to book) 

21st 10am   Holy Communion for Christ the King 

28th 10am   Holy Communion for Advent Sunday 

        3 30pm Advent Service of Light  

Every Thursday in November - at Christ Church, Lord St.  at 7.30pm.   

       “Live in Love and Faith”  : Issues around relationships and sexuality.             
 A well-presented, 5-week course for the whole Deanery to inform us and 
 engage and welcome all into church,  

Fridays 10am-12  Coffee & Cake Morning, a time to relax, chat and catch up. 
 

VACANCIES. Bob Ford, after several years as Treasurer, is giving up at the end 
of the year. Could you be the person to take on this important and essential role?. 


